Question for written answer E-001928/2020
to the Commission
Rule 138
Kris Peeters (PPE)
Subject:	Crisis measures for the transition from the Euro 4 to the Euro 5 standard for motorcycles 
As from 1 January 2020, motorcycles have had to comply with the Euro 5 standard. Motorcycles which comply with the Euro 4 standard can still be sold, provided that they are registered before 31 December 2020. 
The Coronavirus crisis has arisen in the middle of the spring season, which is when the majority of motorcycles are sold (60% of the total for the year), and moreover coincides with the transition from Euro 4 to Euro 5. It goes without saying that this will cause the industry considerable harm. 
Hence the following questions: 
1.	What measures is the Commission planning, in view of the impact of the crisis on the production, development and sale of motorcycles?
2.	A one-year postponement of the deadline for the registration of Euro 4 motorcycles, which is currently 31 December 2020, would seem to be a good option in order to enable the industry and vendors to survive the crisis without suffering extreme damage. Can the Commission confirm that consideration is being given to such a moratorium? 
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